
Peirone Produce Statement:

There have been reports of salmonella linked to red onions grown by
Thomson International out of Bakersfield California.  We have not
purchased onions from Thomson, all of our red onions were grown in
Washington state. Thomson says they will issue a recall, but it does
not apply to the red onions we have shipped.
Any questions please feel to call.

Dale Arneson
VP Procurement
509-710-0676

Mary’s Harvest Statement: 

Update 2:
 We have been in contact with our major onions vendors, and have
learned that our companies are still not involved in this Recall.

Update 1: 
Regarding the onions that have been recalled is from Thomson
International:   Thomson International is not our direct vendor. We
are currently working with our vendors to make sure that no onions
from Thomson International were shipped to our companies. 

From: Liliya R. Pirumova 
Sent: Saturday, August 01, 2020 8:11 AM
Subject: Re: Red Onion Recall in Canada




